Good Morning MIT Academy!

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance.

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America and to the republic for which it stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.

BLACK HISTORY MONTH:

The Black Student Union is proud to feed your mind one day at a time for Black History Month. Make sure you listen carefully because there will be a trivia contest based on these facts at the end of the month. You daily dose of history for today is: On February 1st:

- Feb. 2, 1865 The District of Columbia abolishes slavery.
- Feb. 2, 1914- Ernest Just, genetic biologist, wins the Spingarn Medal. He received this same medal on this day in 1915 for his pioneering in cell division and fertilization.
- Feb. 2, 1948-President Truman sent Congress a special message urging the adoption of a Civil Rights program, including the creation of a fair employment practices commission.

YEARBOOKS:

Yearbooks are now \$60, so don't delay on purchasing yours, and ask for Ms. Amrita in the main office and purchase your yearbook today!

MIT GAMING CLUB:

The MIT Gaming Club meets daily in room EV-2 during HS lunch, and meets after-school every Wednesday & Friday, from 4-6.

BUILDERS CLUB:

The MITA Builder's Club will be holding a canned food drive from Thursday, 2/1 until Friday 2/8/2018.

We are working with Vallejo Together to help needy senior citizens in our community. Middle school students, please consider bringing canned food to your 1st period class. The 1st period class that brings in the most canned food will receive an appreciation prize! Thank you for helping us help those in need in our community. Builder's Club meets each Thursday, during middle school lunch in room R.

MOVIE NIGHT:

Attention everyone! The senior class will be hosting a Movie Night TONIGHT, in rooms N1 and N2. You will be able to vote for the movie you want to watch from Netflix. Tickets are \$5 beforehand and \$7 at the door. The event will be from 6 pm-9pm. See you there!

BITTER SWEET BALL:

If you purchased tickets for the Bitter Sweet Valentine's Day Ball, please come to Room C, afterschool to receive your new tickets. Don't forget to bring the old ones! Thanks for your support and understanding. The Bitter Sweet Valentine's Day Ball will be on Thursday, February 15th, MPR, from 6pm to 9pm. Bring money as food will be sold. This event is hosted by your 8th grade call of 2022! Hope to see you there!

DRUM LINE:

Drum line has a new schedule, and 3 new coaches! Join us for rehearsals on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays from 4-6pm in Room E1. Our staff includes coaches for snare drum, bass drum, and tenor drums. We still have a few spots open for aspiring drummers. See you there!

COLOR-GUARD COMPETION:

Yes, it's that time of the year to cheer for and support MIT Academy's Color Guard! First competition is Tomorrow, Saturday, February 3RD at Rodriguez High School. MS performs at 1:40 pm & HS performs at 3:30 pm. See you there!

MARK YOUR CALENDARS:

The MIT Step Team will perform on Saturday, February 17th, at the Oakland Marriott City Center, from 3-5 pm at the Black College Expo Step Competition. For further information, please ask the members of the step team: Gauriela Black, Kayla Galapon, De'Arrah Jefferson, Ariana Padilla, Danna Romero, Wamu Irvin, or Mr. Patrick (located in room Z).

MIT ACADEMY Wishes the following Student(s) a



Today: Yesenia Alejo, Katharine Grilley, Gabriela Contreras, Laelah Rutherford, Madison Skok, & Rory Gershen-Lewis

Saturday, February 3rd: Lydia Barber, Kimberly Gonzalez, & Mykel Torres

Sunday, February 4th: Ismael Plascencia, Nicholas Snell, Dennis Somphone, & Valencia Velasco

Quote of the Week: "Start where you are. Use what you have. Do what you can." Arthur Ashe Information for the Daily Bulletin is to be submitted to mascencio@mitacademy.org no later than 1:00 pm the workday before you want it to appear. A request for submission by a student needs to have the preapproval of the teacher/advisor overseeing the requested announcement. Please make sure to "CC" that advisor in the email. All submissions may be edited. Please put "Daily Bulletin" in the subject line. Thank you.